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Stone Mountain NJROTC Wins 2nd Place at the Annual 
Lithonia Softball Tournament 

 
 

The Mighty Pirates of Stone Mountain Navy JROTC cadets have made a comeback, kicking off 
the first game of this year in the Lithonia Annual Softball Tournament hosted by the Lithonia 
NJROTC cadets on September 10, 2022. This event is held every year which aims to increase 
competitiveness in area 12 units and maintain our place in the area as first place. All 
participating cadets mustered at school on Saturday at 08:00. Other schools that competed in the 
tournament were Martin Luther King, Cedar Grove, Druid Hills, and Stevenson High Schools. 
They won the first game against MLK with a score of 6-4 and lost to Cedar Grove at the 
championship with a score of 0-13. After the game, I was able to capture a few remarks from the 



participating cadets.

 
 
“ This game was really an experience for our new cadets and felt like it was an alarm telling us to 
wake up and get motivated. We are definitely motivated to get first place next year.” - Captain 
Wipple 
 
“ It feels great to win a trophy. We will try again harder next time and achieve a higher place. We 
will also work harder with our batting. “ - Florival, Giselle 
 
“ It was a good game, we were very competitive and felt the heat of winning the game. Although 
we didn’t play as well as we wanted to, we will work harder and win the championship next 
time. “ - Walton, Tyshawn 
 
“ I feel really proud of our team. I didn’t get to score a point but I will try to improve next year 
and look forward to winning better games. “ - Aung 


